
President’s Message
This message is being written in December, we haven’t had a 
hard freeze yet, but I’m thinking ahead – when you read this 
in the January/February newsletter I’m sure we will have some 
real winter weather behind us…and ahead!

Let’s put on our boots, warm coat and brightest scarf and get 
out of the house!   Go shopping.  Take a class.  Come to the 
Guild meeting.  Join a friendship group.  The grey days of 
winter will pass quickly if we ignore the inconvenience and 
just keep on keeping on, right?  And there is always a warm 
quilt waiting at home for fireside snuggling!

We are three months and counting to the 34th Quilt Show.  Is your challenge 
complete?   How about those quilts you registered “on faith” that they will be done? 

While you are taking a break to read this Newsletter, would you give some thought 
to a couple of areas where the Guild can really use your help?  We have needed a 
publicity chairman for a couple years (kudos to Laurel Sutton who has filled that 
slot!)  and we would welcome a volunteer to coordinate our “get the word out” 
efforts.  

A second open position is chairman for our Programs. This job may be split into 
AM and PM program coordinators. Programs keep our meetings fun, informative, 
and fresh.  If you would like to know more about the responsibilities for these posi-
tions, please contact Jean Keaveney.  

Now for a resolution…I resolve to sing every day, to be joyful every day and QUILT 
every day!  Bless you every one!

--Jean

Inside This Issue

President’s Message .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  1

Mark’s Quilt Shop Guide .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  2

2017 Quilt Show News .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  2

2017 QS Registration Form . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  3

White Bluffs Shop Hop .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  4

2017 Membership Form .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  5

Project Linus Updates .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  6

Community Service News .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  6

CS Block of the Month  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  7

Board Briefs . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  8

Officers/Committees .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  8

Member News .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  9

Local Shops  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  10

Community Service Tag  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  10

What’s Happening Calendar .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  11

Printing & Advertising Info .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  11

Meeting Calendar  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  12

Mark Your Calendar! 

•	 White Bluffs Shop Hop	 See page 4 

•	 Jan/Feb Meetings	 See page  12 

January-February 2017 Volume 37 Issue 1

Quilters’ Press
Official Publication of the Tri-City Quilters’ Guild	      P.O. Box 215  •  Richland, WA 99352

Jean Keaveney
2016 TC Quilt Guild 

President



2 | January-February 2017 Quilters’ Press

Stay tuned for BIG plans for the future, as Ben and 
Marilyn have a special treat in store for us quilters.

THE SEWING BASKET IN PROSSER 
1108 Wine Country Rd 
Prosser, WA 99350 
http://www.prossersewingbasket.com 
(509) 786-7367

--Mark Palmer 
 

Quilt Show Registrations Now Open
Ready to enter your work in the 2017 Quilt Show? To 
register online, visit the Online Registration Form on 
the TCQG Web site.

To submit a paper registration form, use the Regis-
tration Form on the facing page and follow mailing 
instructions to transmit your entry.

National Guest Artist:  Jason Yenter  
Guest Artist Jason Yenter, is CEO and chief designer for 
In the Beginning Fabrics, a company hat is celebrating 
its 40th year in the quilting economy.  

Begun by his mother as a bricks-and-mortar store in 
Seattle, ITB has participated in the quilting explo-
sion that started with the American bicentennial.   
 
Jason’s exhibit will include quilts from the company 
archive and quilts he has designed for his own fabrics.  
His lecture on Saturday afternoon will also address 
aspects of market-savvy fabric design and manufacture. 

--Laurel Sutton
P.S. 2017 Show Pins are here!  
Get yours at the next Guild 
meeting for only $6.

Mark’s Quilt Shop Guide:

The Sewing Basket 
Prosser, WA

If you have been quilting very long in the Tri-Cities area 
you have probably been to the Sewing Basket on Wine 
Country Road in Prosser, WA.  And especially if you have 
needed fabric of just the right color, just the right print, 
just the right sparkle, or chickens, or cows, or polka dots, 
or whatever.

The Sewing Basket is owned and operated by Marilyn and 
Ben Dalstra.  They started out with a family dairy farm 
for 27 years, and then 22 years ago started up the Sewing 
Basket.  It started out small and has been growing ever 
since.  Five years ago they opened up the ‘Annex’, the 
building in the rear behind the storefront facing right on 
Wine Country Road.  Ben taught agricultural sciences 
in the Pasco school district until he retired five years ago 
and now helps out at the Sewing Basket.

I asked Marilyn what they specialize in, and there was 
a pause, and she said “everything.”  I can’t imagine how 
Marilyn does it, but she keeps track of all 11,000 to 12,000 
bolts of fabric.  There is a food section, a ‘blender’ section, 
a polka dot section, a farm animal section, reproduc-
tion fabric, and more batiks, Christmas, and Halloween 
fabrics than you can imagine.  Currently they have 7,500 
fabrics online and when an order comes in Marilyn has 
to remember where every bolt is stashed.  Over half the 
fabric sales are now online purchases

Twelve years ago they purchased the building next door 
on the Yakima River and turned it into a six bedroom, 
four bath, bed and breakfast.  They specialize in quilt 
retreats, and best part is the fabric store is right next door!  

2017 Quilt Show News
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Tri-City Quilters' Guild 2017 Quilt Show Registration Form

Last Name: First Name:

Address: City:  State:  Zip: 

Phone:  Email:  Current TCQG Member? Yes No

TCQG members are limited to 5 items per member plus unlimited Collection/Collaboration, TCQG Challenge, or TCQG Workshop
items. Non-members are limited to 3 items. Please submit a separate registration form for each item.

Item Title: Name of Pattern:

Primary Color: Secondary Color:

Made By: Quilted By:

Size in Inches: W  L NOTE: A sleeve is required for items between 50" and 85" wide.

Category (Select one):
Collection / Collaboration (enter group name) TCQG Workshop Project

Theme Category: Thrifty Bed Quilt

Theme Category: Spendy Wall Quilt

Theme Category: Overdue Junior (Under Age 14)

TCQG Challenge Other (describe): 

Techniques (Select all that apply):
Hand Applique Machine Applique Fusible Applique
Hand Pieced Paper Pieced (English) Paper Pieced (Foundation)
Hand Quilted Machine Quilted (Domestic) Machine Quilted (Long Arm)
Hand Embellished/Embroidered Machine Embellished/Embroidered Hand Painted (dye or fabric paint)

Item for Sale?  Price: $  Contact Phone: 

Display Information: Briefly (in 400 characters) tell the story of this entry: its origin/history, your inspiration, decisions about
pattern, color, fabric, other fun facts.

Special Handling: Please provide instructions and/or the appropriate display prop for framed or fragile items; label props with
your name and list them on the Drop-Off/Pick-Up Identification forms. 

Deadline for USPS (Snail Mail) Entries: Feb 10 (Mail to Toni R. Jones, 271 Easy Street, Pasco, WA 99301)
Deadline for Online Entries: Feb 17 (Submit through TCQuilters.org)

TCQG reserves the right to edit each entry for grammar, punctuation, and reduction of wording to fit available space. 
Submission of this item implies permission to publish any photos of your entry to the TCQG web site. 

Questions? Send an email to coug.stitcher@gmail.com, or phone 509.845.7437.
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Mark Your Calendars:

White Bluffs 3rd Annual Shop Hop
Event:  Shop Hop 
Date:  January 28, 2017 
Time:   8:30 am to 5 pm 
Where:  White Bluffs Quilt Museum 
294 Torbett Street 
Richland, WA 99354 
(509) 943-2552

Ready to stock your stash for a new year?  Join your 
friends from White Bluffs Quilt Museum for their 3rd 
annual Shop Hop event.  

To be held on Saturday, January 28th, the Shop Hop 
kicks off at White Bluffs Quilt Museum at 8:30am with 
coffee and donuts to get you started on your way. Grab 
your $5 passport, and get ready to shop.

Next, fill your car with friends to visit local shops 
starting at 9am.  Enjoy visiting our shops where you will 
receive discounts and smiles. Have a nice lunch then 
back to shopping!  At 4:30 you’ll return for show and 
tell, door prizes and refreshments.

Passports can be purchased at White Bluffs for $5 
starting on Saturday, January 7th.  Come join us for a 
fun filled day!

Time to Renew Your Membership
Don’t delay!  Use the form on page 3 to 
renew your membership in the Tri-City 
Quilters’ Guild for 2017.

Your membership supports the public 
service mission of the Guild.  Don’t miss 
out on all the fun and fellowship to be 
offered in the coming year:  renew today!

advertisements
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The	Tri-City	Quilters’	Guild	is	a	nonprofit	organization	organized	for	educational	purposes	within	the	meaning	of	Section	501c(3)	of	the	
Internal	Revenue	Code.		Members	are	encouraged	to	serve	actively	on	at	least	one	committee	each	year	and	to	participate	in	the	annual	
quilt	raffle	and	quilt	show.		Below,	please	check	any	activity	in	which	you	are	willing	to	participate.	
	
	
As	a	member,	I	would	like	to	…	

_________1.	 Help	in	any	way	I	can.		Please	let	me	know	what	is	needed.	
_________2.	 Chair	or	co-chair	a	TCQG	committee.		(Examples:	raffle	quilt,	workshops,	retreat,	publicity,	

membership,	etc.)	
_________3.	 Chair	or	co-chair	a	Quilt	Show	committee	(examples:		door	prizes,	Hoffman	challenge,	

merchant	mall,	etc.)	
_________4.	 Work	during	the	quilt	show	
_________5.	 Sell	raffle	quilt	tickets	
_________6.	 Serve	as	a	TCQG	officer	
_________7.	 Teach	a	half-	or	full-day	class	(please	specify)		 ____________________________________	
_________8.	 Give	a	program	at	a	TCQG	meeting	(please	specify)		 ______________________________	
_________9.	 Make	phone	calls		
________10.	 Other	(please	specify)		 _______________________________________________________________	
	

Name				 Birthday				(Month	and	Day	Only)	
	

Street	Address	

	

City	
State	 Zip	

	
	

Phone	

(										)	

Email			(used	only	to	share	important	Guild	information	only)	

Snowbird	Address:	

Start	and	End	Dates:	

	New	Member														Membership	Renewal												

Electronic	Newsletter		(Y/N)		By	selecting	yes	this	saves	on	postage	cost,	thank	you!	

	

	

Signature:																																																																																																																																																				Date:	

Dues	are	payable	to:		TCQG.		Please	mail	this	form	with	payment	to	

TCQG,	c/o	Treasurer,	PO	Box	215	Richland	WA	99352	

FOR	GUILD	USE	ONLY	
	

Dues	Received	$	___________										Receipt	#_________											Check	#____________																Received	by	__________	
	
	

Card	Delivered	_____________																					New	Member	Packet_______________																																																																								1/11/16	
	

Membership	Application	
Membership	Year:	January	1	–	December	31	

Dues	Rate:		$20/year	
New/Renewal		
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At Project Linus,  it is our mission to provide 
love, a sense of security, warmth, and 
comfort to children who are seriously ill, 
traumatized, or otherwise in need through 
the gifts of new, handmade blankets and 
afghans, lovingly created by volunteer 
“blanketeers.” Join Project Linus volunteers 
at these upcoming meetings:

Jan 28th		  12pm-4pm 
Walla Walla Workparty 
Walla Walla Sew & Vac 
102 E Main St, Walla Walla

Feb 4th		  10am-3pm 
Team Battelle Workparty  
ETB Building 
3200 Innovation Blvd., Richland 
(509)460-7120

Feb 9th		  10am-4pm 
Quilting in the Library 
955 Northgate Dr., Richland  
942-7454

Feb 28th		  12pm-4pm 
Walla Walla Workparty 
Walla Walla Sew & Vac 
102 E Main St, Walla Walla

Mar 4th		  10am-3pm 
Team Battelle Workparty  
ETB Building 
3200 Innovation Blvd., Richland 
(509)460-7120 

Mar 9th		  10am-4pm 
Quilting in the Library 
955 Northgate Dr., Richland  
942-7454

Community Service News

2016 Total:  219 Quilts
 
 

Updated Community Service Quilt Size Guide:

Infant/Crib 30-36” x 36-50”

Red Cross 
Tri Cities Community Health 
Tri City Pregnancy Network

Square Snuggle 40” x 40”

Child Protective Services  
Domestic Violence Service 
Red Cross 
Support Advocacy & Resource Center

Snuggle 40” x 60”

Child Protective Services  
Domestic Violence Service 
Red Cross 
Support Advocacy & Resource Center

Lap Quilt 50” x 60”

Callaway Gardens	  
Columbia Basin Veterans Coalition 
Domestic Violence Service 
Hospice at the Chaplaincy 
Life Care Centers (Kennewick & Richland) 
Quail Hollow 
Red Cross 
Richland Rehab. Center & Eagle Assisted Living 
Tri Cities Cancer Center 
Tri City Union Gospel Mission

Twin – 55-59” x 80-85”   (Twin mattress sizes: Twin 39” x 75)

Columbia Basin Veterans Coalition 
Domestic Violence Service 
Habitat for Humanity 
Hospice at the Chaplaincy 
Red Cross 
Tri City Union Gospel Mission

Queen – 76-80” x 88-90”  (Queen mattress size 60” x 80”)

Columbia Basin Veterans Coalition 
Domestic Violence Service 
Habitat for Humanity 
Red Cross

Guild Fabric Closet
Need fabric or batting to complete a 
Guild project?  Check out the Closet!  
(Decluttering the sewing area?  Fabric 
donations are welcome!)

(Kathy Kaser-Nichols’ office)
229 N. Fruitland, Kennewick
(Between Bennett Rentals and 
Pallis Pool & Patio)
586-7335
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CUTTING INSTRUCTIONS:

From background fabric, cut:

For Handle Section:

Two 1.5” squares 
One 4” x 2” rectangle

For Borders:

Two 9.5” x 2” rectangles 
One (bottom) 6.5” x 1.5” 
One (top)        6.5” x 3”

From featured fabric, cut:

MegaMug:

One 4” x 6” mug 
Two 1.5” x 3” top/bottom of handle 
One 1.5” x 4” handle

SEWING INSTRUCTIONS:

Lay out the cut pieces.

Sew the handle: first the vertical section, then add the corners 
to the top and bottom of the handle,paying attention to the 
angles.

Add the top and bottom of the handle to the vertical part.

 Note:  press all seams to the mug, to make it stand out.

 Sew the top and bottom borders to the mug, then add the two 
side pieces. 

For more information, contact Kathy Kaser at   
586-7335 or katkasnic@gmail.com

COMMUNITY SERVICE BLOCK  JANUARY-FEBRUARY 2017 
Mega Mug- Makes a 9.5-inch Square UNfinished, 9-inch finished

 
Time to be sipping hot ones!  This is an original pattern, inspired by the cold weather in December.  The handle can be 
to the left or to the right, depending on how you hold yours!

Two fabrics are used for each block, to be available at the meeting.  
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Properties: Laurel Sutton reported that the frames are completed, Make It 
Modern will pick up the signs, update them, and distribute them around 
the Tri-Cities in time for the show.  

Old Business:  A thank-you note was sent to Sandy’s’ Fabrics for fabric 
donation.  

New Business:  Agenda for the annual meeting was reviewed. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m.; next board meeting will be Monday, 
January 9, at 6:30 p.m. at White Bluffs.

 
December Annual Meeting

The annual meeting was called to order by President Jean Keaveney at 
10:20 a.m.  New officers were introduced, and outgoing board members 
were recognized and thanked for their service.

Treasurer’s Report: Chris presented the 2017 budget, and explained the 
2016 budget, expenditures and considerations that went into the 2017 
budget.  The 2017 budget was approved unanimously.

Membership: Membership chair Floriene Turlington gave a current 
membership report, and opened 2017 registrations.

Quilt Show:  Show Chair Laurel Sutton spoke about the show, programs, 
featured artist, and current status of preparations. 

Raffle Quilt: The raffle quilt was displayed and tickets offered for sales.

Community Service:  During Show-and-Tell, several community service 
quilts were displayed.  Members enjoyed the show-and-tell time.

A potluck brunch was enjoyed by all.  Throughout the meeting, small 
door prizes were awarded.  The final door prize--a  Baby Lock Rachel 
sewing machine donated by Ginny Hildreth of Discount Vac and Sew--
became the property of lucky member, Susie Shipp.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m.; next board meeting will be held 
Monday, January 9, at 6:30 p.m. at White Bluffs.

November 2016
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by President Jean Keaveney. 
Board Secretary Ardith Eakin took the minutes.

Treasurer’s Report: Chris Cowan, Treasurer, reported that ending balances 
for the month of October are:

•	Checking              $26,374.44

•	Money Market     $20,011.42

The final budget will be presented and voted upon at the general 
membership meeting in December.  

Quilt Show: Chair Laurel Sutton reported that professional design work 
will be contracted out. Vendor information has gone out and responses 
received.  Confusion on the dates is being clarified with the vendors. 

Community Service: Cyndy Underwood reported 211 quilts received and 
about 200 distributed.  Not a large participation at the Richland Library 
sewing days.  

Old Business:  The committee to review bylaws and policies will reconvene 
after the new year.  

New Business:  Jean asked for friendship groups to be introduced to the 
members at the general meetings.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m.; next board meeting will be Monday, 
December 5, at 6:30 p.m. at White Bluffs.

December 2016
The meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m. by President Jean Keaveney. 
Board Secretary Ardith Eakin took the minutes.

Treasurer’s Report: Chris Cowan, Treasurer, reported that ending balances 
for the month of November are:

•	Checking              $18,647.70

•	Money Market     $20,011.75

Quilt Show: Chair Laurel Sutton reported that online registration will be 
live on the Web in January.  

BOARD BRIEFS

OFFICERS
Each officer has 1 vote; President only votes to break a tie.

EXECUTIVE BOARD 2017

President
VP AM
VP PM
Guild Secretary
Treasurer
Secretary AM
Secretary PM

Jean Keaveney
Mark Palmer
Jean Zoet
Ardith Eakin
Chris Cowan
Barbara Atwell
VACANT

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
One vote per committee

Community Service
Membership
Newsletter
Programs AM
Programs PM
Publicity
Quilt Show 2016
Co-Chair
Workshops

Cyndy Underwood
Floreine Turlington
Cynthia Ewer
VACANT
VACANT
VACANT
Laurel Sutton
Elaine Brouillard
Jo Matthias

OTHER CHAIRPERSONS
Non-Voting

Guild Closet
Friendship
Historian
Retreats
AM Hospitality
PM Hospitality 
AM Library
PM Library
Properties
Sunshine
Webmaster
E-Mail Coordinator
White Bluffs Liaison

Kathy Kaser-Nichols
Tina Foley
Jo Matthias
Barb Furlong
VACANT
VACANT
Carol Capelle
Barbara Wetzel
Laurel Sutton
Tina Foley
Cynthia Ewer	
Michele Boston
Jo Matthias

Editor’s Note:  As 
our newsletters are 
now online--and 
being indexed by are 
search engines like 
Google--we are no 
longer publishing 
personal or contact 
information in order 
to protect member 
privacy.

Our Web Address: www.tcquilters.org

Next Newsletter Deadline is February 15
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January February
Linda Edmiston
Joyce Hull
Rose Jensen
Deanna Klages
Shirley Lacey
Sherry Linhoff
Kathy Lucas
Sue Muller
Sue Nutter
Susie Shipp
Dottie Szendre
Terra Watkins
Marjie Worden

Ilsemarie Ashley
Judy Bacon
Marty Campbell
Carol Capelle
Patricia Cecil
Josetta Defoe
Velva Harris
Miken Higham
Liz Huber
Judith Lyon
Andrea Melius
Gail Nowak
Ashley Oberg
Cherie Owen
Nancy Pace
Teri Pedersen
Marilyn Randant
Wanda Routh
Barbara St. John
Kay Workinger

Friendship Group News
“Lunch and Learn”  

Emphasis for In Betweens
The TCQG’s newest Friendship 
Group, the “In Betweens”, meets 
every other month.  Open to all, 
this group works on community 
service projects during the afternoon 
between AM and PM meetings. Since 
the group sets up in the Hillspring 
Church meeting room, it’s a conve-
nient way to help out with the Guild’s 
Community Service mission.
Beginning in October, the group has 
a new format:  Lunch and Learn!  
The CS committee will be sharing 
new ways to stack, whack, stitch 
and create quilts for our community.  
Learn new blocks and easy tech-
niques for fun quilting. 
Next “In Betweens” group meets 
in February.  Pack your tools and 
supplies, bring a salad to share, and 
prepare to learn.  Ready, set, sew!

Spot an error in this newsletter?
Contact editor Cynthia Ewer by email 
at cynthiaewer@gmail.com. Thank 
you!
Your newsletter editor,  
Cynthia Ewer

Don’t Forget!
If it’s your Birthday 
month, please bring 
treats to share at 
meetings.  Yum!

Return Your Library Books!
Do you enjoy checking out books 
from the TCQG library?  Our Guild-
Librarians remind you to return your 
books promptly, so other members 
can enjoy them, too.  Thank you!�

 
We extend condolences 

to the family of 
 

Hayden Smith

 
who has passed 

away, 
but who 

is not absent 
from our thoughts.
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AUNTIE IDA’S QUILT SHOP

435 W. Hermiston Ave. 
Hermiston, OR 97838 
541-567-2726  
Monday - Saturday 10 am - 5:30 pm 
http://auntyida.com  
10% Discount to TCQG members on regularly  
priced fabric and notions

CRAFT WAREHOUSE

7411 W. Canal Drive 
Kennewick, WA 99336  
509-783-9663 

10% Discount on one item per 
visit - show your card

DISCOUNT VAC, SEW & FABRICS

119 W. 1st Ave. 
Kennewick, WA 99336 
509-586-1680 
http://www.discountvacandsew.com/

10 % Discount to TCQG members 
on regularly priced fabric 

FABRIC 108

1108 E. 44th Ave. 
Kennewick, WA 
509-586-1741  
Email: fabric108@yahoo.com  
http://www.fabric108.com 

JANEAN’S BERNINA

6303 Burden Blvd. 
Suite C, Pasco, WA 99301  
509-544-7888 
http://www.janeansbernina.com

JOANN FABRICS

751 N. Columbia Center Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336  
509-736-0970  
10% Discount with VIP card.

QUILTMANIA

1442 Jadwin Ave., Suite C 
Richland, WA 99352 
509-946-7467 (PINS) 
Email: quiltmania@verizon.net  
15% Discount to TCQG members 
on fabric and notions

Local Shops
SANDY’S FABRICS AND MACHINES

24 N. Benton 
 Kennewick, WA 99336  
509-585-4739 (ISEW)

THE SEWING BASKET & GIFTS

1108 Wine Country Road 
Prosser, WA 99350  
509-786-7367 
10% Discount to TCQG members

Community 
Service News

Potholder kits are in!  Check in with 
your CS committee at next month’s 
meetings to help create potholders 
for sale at the 2017 Quilt Show.
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What’s Happening in the Pacific Northwest?
Date / Time Event Location Cost Contact

Jan 28
Sat 8:30-5

March 2-5
Thur-Sat 8-6 
Sun 8-4

March 17-19
Fri-Sat 10-5 
Sun 10-4

March 17-19
Fri-Sat 9-4 

White Bluffs 
Shop Hop

Sewing and 
Stitchery Expo

“All Quilts Wild 
and Wonderful” 
Quilt Show”

24th Annual 
Airing of the 
Quilts

White Bluffs Quilt  Museum
294 Torbett St
Richland, WA

Washington State Fairgrounds 
110 - 9th Ave. SW
Puyallup, WA 98371 

 
Evergreen State Fairgrounds
14405 179th Ave SE
Monroe, WA 98272

Milwaukie Center
5440 SE Kellogg Creek Road
Milwaukie, OR 97222

$5

$12

$8

$5

Info:  whitebluffscenter.org

Info:  www.sewexpo.com

Info:  www.quiltersanonymous.org

Info: www.milwaukie-
centerquiltshow.org

Quilter’s Press: published six times per year by the Tri-City Quilter’s 
Guild, P.O. Box 215, Richland, WA 99352

Subscription: (6 issues/year) $10.50 per calendar year, or included in 
the annual membership dues.

Send to Editor (in writing): your comments, information, articles, 
announcements. Future events for all quilt groups published free of 
charge.  
Items will be used as space permits. 

Advertisements: TCQG members receive one free personal advertise-
ment per year. Business Advertisements: quilt-related shops, fabric 
shops, and persons who operate a home-based quilt related business. 
Rates are as listed in box at right. 

Deadline for Newsletter Input: 15th of February, April, June, August, 
October and December.

Printing & Advertising Information for Quilters’ Press

Business Card

Classified

Quarter Page*

Half Page*

Full Page*

Non-member rates 
are double the 
above rates.

$10.00 ($5.00 for members)

$1 per line - $5 minimum ($1/$5 for members)

$20.00  ($10.00 for members)

$40.00  ($20.00 for members)

$80.00  ($40.00 for members)

TCQG members may place one free business 
card size ad per year.

*All ads quarter page and larger, must be camera ready.

Date: January 29, 2017 
Time:  1:00-4:00 pm 
Class Fee:  $25.00 
Class Level:  Beginner

Instructor:  Ginny Coffman

The class will teach you how to use up all of 
those denim jeans that you don’t have the heart 
to throw away along with using up some of your 
fabric scraps.  

Denim Jean Quilt Class - White Bluffs Quilt Museum
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JANUARY
Second Monday Board Meeting: 1/9 
6:30 pm   
White Bluffs Center - Room 204   
294 Torbett, Richland. 
(All members are welcome)

Third Monday AM Meeting: 1/16 
10:30 am - 2 pm  
(10 am Social Time & Refreshments)  
Hillspring Church (formerly Cathedral of Joy) 
1153 Gage Blvd., Richland 
Bring a sack lunch (optional) 
Program:  TBA

Third Monday PM Meeting: 1/16 
6:30 pm - Social Time 
7:00 pm - Meeting and Program 
Hillspring Church (formerly Cathedral of Joy) 
1153 Gage Blvd., Richland  
Program:   TBA

P.O. Box 215, Dept. QP 
Richland, WA 99352
￼

FEBRUARY
Second Monday Board Meeting: 2/13 
6:30 pm 
White Bluffs Center - Room 204 
294 Torbett, Richland 
(All members are welcome)

Third Monday AM Meeting: 2/20 
10:30 am - 2 pm  
(10 am Social Time & Refreshments)  
Hillspring Church (formerly Cathedral of Joy) 
1153 Gage Blvd., Richland 
Bring a sack lunch (optional) 
Program: TBA

Between AM and PM Meetings:  In-Betweens 
SEWcial “Lunch and Learn”

Third Monday PM Meeting: 2/20 
6:30 pm - Social Time 
7:00 pm - Meeting and Program 
Hillspring Church (formerly Cathedral of Joy) 
1153 Gage Blvd., Richland  
Program: TBA

Please wear name tags to meetings 
For a name tag pattern, contact Ginny Hildreth or find it online at www.tcquilters.org

Quilter’s Press

Happy New Year from the Tri-City Quilters’ Guild


